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City Appoints New General Manager of Corporate Services

Summary

The City of Nanaimo is pleased to announce the appointment of Shelley Legin as the new General Manager,
Corporate Services, effective January 20, 2020.

Ms. Legin most recently held the position of Chief Financial Officer and Vice-President of Administration with
Vancouver Island University (VIU). She brings to the City a strong and diverse background in finance, risk and
emergency management, public relations, strategy development, and governance.

Her career spans over 30 years with the past 20 in senior executive leadership positions within government,
private, and co-operative sectors. She holds a Bachelor of Administration degree from the University of Regina, a
Masters of Business Administration from Queen’s University, and is a Chartered Professional Accountant.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government and enhance good governance.

Key Points

e The City of Nanaimo is pleased to announce the appointment of Shelley Legin as the new General Manager,
Corporate Services, effective January 20, 2020.

e As the new General Manager, Corporate Services, Ms. Legin will have oversight over Finance, Information
Technology, Police Support Services, and Emergency Management.

Quotes

"l am very pleased that Ms. Legin will be joining the City on January 20th. She has a broad range of skills and
expertise which will be an excellent addition to the dedicated and talented leadership team who are working
together to implement Council’s strategic priorities."

Jake Rudolph
Chief Administrative Officer
City of Nanaimo

"I'm excited to be joining the talented senior leadership team and look forward to contributing to further
implementation of the strategic plan for the benefit of Nanaimo’s citizens."

Shelley Legin
General Manager, Corporate Services
City of Nanaimo
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Continued... City Appoints New General Manager of Corporate Services

Contact:

Jake Rudolph

Chief Administrative Officer
City of Nanaimo
Jake.Rudolph@nanaimo.ca
250-755-4401

View the online edition for more information -

https://cnan.ca/360ekOR
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